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The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Catherine Rodgers 
Departmental Solicitors Office 
Centre House 
Chichester Street 
Belfast 

Dear Ms Rodgers, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0133-13 

Date: 22nd August 2013 

HYPONATRAEMIA INQUIRY- Raychel Ferguson 

In his letter to the CMO dated 21/8/2001 [Ref: 007-050-099], Dr Paul Darragh referred 
(as an enclosure) to "a brief resume of the problem prepared locally''. Can you please 
provide a copy of the document to which Dr Darragh so referred. 

This request is made in the context of Raychel Governance the hearings of which begin 
next week, so an urgent response is required. 

Please reply by 28 August at latest. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian Mcloughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTl 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 




